
From: Deirdra Singleton <Singled@scdhhs.gov>
To: Jenny LynchLYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov
CC: Valeria WilliamsWILLVAL@scdhhs.gov

Cynthia GoreCynthia.Gore@scdhhs.gov
Bryan Kostkostbr@scdhhs.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Marion Burtonmarion.burton@uscmed.sc.edu

Date: 10/10/2014 9:17:23 AM
Subject: Re: Meet with O'Dell - Greenwood Genetics

Dr Burton,
 
See below regarding Greenwood Genetics. Forgot to copy you earlier,
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Oct 10, 2014, at 9:14 AM, "Deirdra Singleton" <Singled@scdhhs.gov> wrote:
 
>
 
> Jenny,
 
> I am copying Dr Button on this as I believe he and the other medical directors have had 
conversations with Dr Skinner T GGC about the new gene panel. Dr Burton, pls advise.
 
> Regarding the repricing of claims, Val has been working with Susan Bowling . Val pls provide 
update . Jenny, Monday at 2 pm works.
 
>
 
> Sent from my iPhone
 
>
 
>> On Oct 9, 2014, at 2:57 PM, "Jenny Lynch" <LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov> wrote:
 
>>
 
>> This is what he wants to discuss: TCM rate shortfall for GGC (I believe DDSN is still making the 
Center whole); GGC submitted a request for possible reimbursement for a new large gene panel text 
panel test Clinical Exome Panel in April and I do not believe they've had any further communication 
from DHHS.
 
>>
 
>> Thanks!
 
>>
 
>>
 
>> -----Original Message-----
 
>> From: Jenny Lynch
 
>> Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 2:15 PM
 
>> To: Deirdra Singleton
 
>> Cc: Valeria Williams; Cynthia Gore; Bryan Kost; Christian Soura
 
>> Subject: Meet with O'Dell - Greenwood Genetics
 
>>
 
>> Hey! Angie says he wants to meet with you at 2:00 next Monday or Tuesday for an update. Angie 
says she will send me two specific questions. I'll forward those when received. Which day works 
best?
 
>>
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>> Thanks!
 
>>
 
>> Sent from my iPhone
 
Confidentiality Note
 

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.



